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The Orestimba Creek Flood Control Board of Directors respectfully requests that the Stanislaus County 

Board of Supervisors consider our District implementing a five year audit instead of a three audit. Our 

last completed audit was for Fiscal Year ending June 30, 2008. 

The Orestimba Creek Flood Control District's Board of Directors, at their October 7, 2011 meeting, 

unanimously agreed to extend our audits, due to the escalation in the cost of performing an annual 

audit. 

The Board of Directors appreciates your time in considering this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Orestimba Creek Flood Control District 
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